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At Amblecote it is the parents/guardians responsibility to ensure their child/children are at 

school, on time and in the correct uniform every day. As a school we endeavour to support 

and encourage this through our Attendance policy, newsletters, regular reminders in school 

and through our system of rewards.  

This system of rewards is outlined below…. 

 Each week the class with the highest percentage attendance is given 

acknowledgment and a certificate on Friday, either in the Praise Assembly or in their 

classroom. That class has an extra 10 minutes playtime on that Friday afternoon or 

at a convenient time the following week. 

 At the end of the Autumn term, in December, the children who have 100% 

attendance receive a bronze certificate and a star badge to wear. 

 At the end of the Spring term, if these children continue with 100% attendance, they 

receive a silver certificate and star. 

 At the end of the summer term they will receive a gold certificate and star, if 

attendance is again 100% and they also receive a £5 token from School. 

 The first term a child manages 100% attendance they will receive the bronze 

certificate and star. This could be either spring or summer. 

 If a child receives bronze in the spring they could achieve silver in the summer term. 

 All attendance achievements are written in our bi monthly celebration newsletter. 

 If a child only has one day off during a term they will receive acknowledgment and a 

sticker at the end of term Attendance Assembly. 

 

 There are some allowances against 100% attendance which will still allow the award, 

they are as follows…… 

1. If a child is sent home from school once for illness during the term. 

2. If a child has a hospital appointment that cannot be changed. (Doctor or dentist 

appointments in school time do not count). 

3. If a child has a disability or medical illness that requires regular hospital 

appointments during a term. 

Thank you for your support. 
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